
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 7:14 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabch.org>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
PM) 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM)  

Linda Lindsey submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM) 

Item: 5b) REPORT 19-0510 CONSIDERATION OF A MUNICIPAL CODE AMENDMENT TO 
ESTABLISH A TWO-YEAR PILOT PROGRAM TO ALLOW AND REGULATE SHORT-TERM 
VACATION RENTALS IN EXISTING NONCONFORMING RESIDENTIAL UNITS THAT ARE 
LOCATED WITHIN COMMERCIAL ZONES (Community Development Director Ken Robertson) 

eComment: I live at 123 Lyndon Street. The properties that are wanting short term rentals are 
within 200 ft from my property. I am a homeowner and the people who live in this area do not 
need short term rentals right next to them which keep the neighborhood unsecured with drunks 
and on going noise.  
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